RGC OPEN MEETING 04-21-16
Meeting called to order by Russ Tabbert @ 6:33PM

PRESIDENT’S REPORT:

Russ reported on SRI and Lori for the Oxley Tournament set up, tee prizes and requested volunteers to
assist with the tournament on the 6" of June.

VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT:

The Christmas party is set for Friday December 2. John is trying to lock down the next two years to
hold the costs down at Morgan Creek venue.

SECRETARY'S REPORT:

We currently have 262 signed up at this point with 64 not having renewed as yet.

TREASURE'S REPORT:

We still need about 9 more members to reach budget, otherwise in good shape.

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR'S REPORT:

Castle Oaks was very happy to have RGC at their facility and apologized for the 5 hour plus round that
we had to play.

Changes to the tournament guide and playing procedures to edit so that they are better aligned with
tournament guide. Mostly a clean up of wording and punctuation—no major changes were made.

TOURNAMENT BOOKKEEPER'S REPORT:

Everything is funded and reserves are in place.

HANDICAPPER'S REPORT:

Castle Oaks scores have been posted. Ken gave an explanation of “T” scores to be used for Major
tournaments only. NCGA requested we reduce the number of “T” postings as they have an effect on
handicap and our club was posting far more than other clubs in our conference.

WEB MASTER'S REPORT:

The survey was released recently and approximately 52 members have responded so far.

RULES CHAIRMAN'S REPORT:

We are still playing #6 as being able to go into the hazard to play your ball if you can see it. Itisstill a
hazard, but you are not barred from going into the fenced area. #10 Oak tree is still being played as
ground under repair.



CORRESPONDENCE:

None.

OLD BUSINESS:

By Laws changes were reviewed and explained. A motion was made and passed to accept the changes.

NEW BUSINESS:

No new business.

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 7:21 PM



